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LETTER OF APPRECIATION

To
Mohan Foundation,
Hyderabad.

Dear Sir / Madam,

We would like to convey our sincere gratitude to you and your organization for
motivating the families for donating the body to ESIC Medical College for training of
medical students.

We sincerely thank you for all your efforts in encouraging the family of late Sri
Tembare Muralinath Rao to donate his body to our institute.

Thanking you.
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(Dr. PRAJAKTA KISHVE) (Prof. SRINIVAS M)
Professor & HoD ““DEAN .\
Dept. of Anatomy <



